
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Friday, January 21, 2022 3:44 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
FW: To CLK Docket 20220000 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20220000. 

Angela Calhoun 

-----Original Message-----

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/21/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00495-2022 

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 10:49 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 185505 

CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: Mark Swift 
Telephone: (863) 399-9066 
Email: mark@swiftfamilysite.com 
Address: 1355 Vancouver Ave SE Palm Bay FL 32909 

BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: Mark Swift 
Account Number: 6823051161 
Address: 1355 Vancouver Ave SE Palm Bay FL 32909 

COMPLAINT INFORMATION 

Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company 
Details: 
FPL is attempting to pass legislation that will reduce or eliminate net metering for solar customers in Florida. This is not 
right! 
They currently have less than 1% of their customers sending excess energy from home-based solar generation to the 
grid they manage - a grid that taxpayers have helped subsidize over the past 100 years! 
They claim losses of over 700 million dollars in the media (over a period of 7 years) to inflate the damage net metering is 
doing. They reported 18 billion dollars of revenue in 2020 (FPL and NextEra). Those losses are against potential lost 
revenue. That is a kin to Wal-mart reporting lost revenue for shoppers that chose Target, but we don't have a choice. 
FPL owns the addresses in their portion of the grid and we don't get to shop - Solar is our only choice! 
Removing net metering will eliminate tens of thousands of jobs in the renewable (solar) industry in Florida. There have 
been payments made by NextEra to the politicians looking to pass this bill. This is not right, not fair, not consistent with a 
free market society. Studies show that net metering doesn't negatively impact the management of a public grid until it 
reaches nearly 23% adoption - we are decades from this point. And, the US DOE has stated our common goal is to install 
solar on EVERY rooftop by 2050. This move by FPL is a direct violation of that goal and is self-serving. We lose billions in 
family income, millions in household savings, and years of hard work so that big energy companies can get richer. NO! 
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